
 
 

Wednesday, May 08, 2013 

 

Hello, Parents! 

 

May is such a busy month!  I have sent previous notes home via email this month and will send a 

couple others in the upcoming days, as I try to keep you posted on all the events.  Please let me 

know if I overlook anything.  (Senior Parents, this email does not largely pertain to you, but feel 

free to read!) 

 

1. Today is the last Wednesday late start of the school year.  On Wednesday, May 15, 
May 22 and May 29, school will start at its normal 8:05 time.  Today will be the last late 
start we use for the 2012 – 2013 school year. 
 

2. May 29th last day of school: On May 29th (the last day of school!), we will be in session 
from 8:05 – 11:05.  Students will have final exams in all three of their classes that day.  
We will serve a sack lunch to any high school student who wishes to participate in lunch 
that day.  All high school students will be dismissed from school at 11:05. 
 

3. Final Exam reminder: Speaking of final exams, I want to remind you that underclassmen 
final exams are Tuesday, May 28th and Wednesday, May 29th.  Hours 4, 5, 6, and 7 final 
exams are May 28th; hours 1, 2, and 3 final exams are May 29th.  It’s extremely 
important for your son/daughter to be in school those days; if for any reason, your 
son/daughter is going to be absent, you need to contact me to schedule make-up final 
exams.  We offer make-up finals before and after school.  Make-up final exams are also 
offered May 30th and 31st.  Please make sure to contact me so your son/daughter can 
make up any final exams missed.  I have attached another copy of the final exam 
schedule to this email.   

 
Please check your email, as I will send another letter in the next few days to keep you 
current with school happenings.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dale Van Deven 

Principal 


